
 
 
May 31, 2012 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
On behalf of the cast and crew of “Chasing UFOs” for Snake Oil Productions, I’d like to personally 
thank Rene Blanco and his entire staff at Riviera Maya Films for the amazing service they provided 
for us during our recent trip to Mexico. 
 
We contacted Rene on extremely short notice, as our other local producer dropped out on us as 
we were arriving to location. Rene and his crew, immediately were able to source all of our needs, 
including local PAs, drivers, vehicles, hotels in various cities, permits, etc. Essentially, they picked 
up the pieces of our missing local producer.  
 
Rene was up front about costs and accurate in his estimates, so we had no surprises upon 
completion. 
 
Without hesitation, I’d recommend Rene to anyone traveling to Mexico and I look forward to our 
next production down there, so that we can actually give him more than a day’s notice to help us! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Erik Liekoski 
Production Manager 
Snake Oil Productions 
6600 Lexington Ave. 
Los Angeles, CA 90038 
ezfinn@mac.com 


